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July 5, 1956

Mr. H. D. B!mhnell, Iegal Dep‘b.
Amerada Patroleum Corporation
P.0. Box 2040

Tulsa 2, Oklahoma

Dear Mr. Bushnells

With reference to your letter of June 27, 1956, enclosing
copies of your application for an order authorising dual completion
of your A« H. Terrell #1 well, we are herewith enclosing Notice of
Hearing set for July 17, 1956.

We note that you suggest a hearing date for July 2ith, "or
some other day of the same week.® Owr regular hearing dates are st
for the third Tuesday of each month, and as we have other hearings
set for July 17th, we have also sst a hearing in the above matter
for this date. However, if this date will be entirely unsatisfactory
to you, a continuation can be arranged at the July 17th hearing.

Thank you for your cooperation. If we can be of any further
service, please let us know.

Very truly yours,
OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Armabel Hogsett, Secretary



